

Alfriston School



Fair, friendly, fulfilling and fun!

Newsletter - 14th March 2021

School Return

It has been fantastic to have all children back at school; we really missed them.

Once again the children's resilience is clear to see, it's fantastic what has been achieved during lockdown and great to see so many independent learners returning!

All children were 'Star of the Week' last week for being amazing and having such a positive attitude on their return to school - it's as if they've never been away!

World Book Day

We received some absolutely wonderful photos of the children for World Book Day, these were all put into a Powerpoint and shared in school on the first day back. So you don't miss out we have put the Powerpoint on the Curriculum tab of the school website.



Covid Safety Reminder

To keep everyone safe can we please remind all parents/ carers to only line up to collect their child/ren at the relevant time. If you arrive early please either wait in your car or on the opposite side of the road.

Parents are requested to wear face covering when dropping off/collecting their children from school. Thank you.

Easter Adventure

Cuckmere Churches invite you and your family to enjoy a fun-filled Easter adventure here in the beautiful village of Alfriston...with all money raised going to the school.

On Easter Bank Holiday Weekend, 3rd to 5th April, enjoy an Easter story trail with a prize at the end!

The trail can be done at any time that suits you.

Minimum donation of £5 per family (includes trail map and prize to collect on completion)

To sign up, please make your payment through FOAS account, ref 'easter'/surname/number of children in family (Map with further details will follow nearer the time)



Home Learning

A reminder that class homework will be set on Google Classroom each week.

Helping Your Child to Read

Did you know that turning on the subtitles can help your child with their reading? Below is the link to a clip from Stephen Fry explaining more about it. https://youtu.be/l-zlSnJ-oao

COVID Update - Household Testing

In the letter from the local authority last week, it explained that households with primary and secondary age children can access testing kits for the rest of the family. These test kits are not issued by school.

You can get a home testing kit:

- By searching online for your nearest COVID19 Test Site. Most collection points are open between 1.30pm - 7pm. You do not need to make an appointment.
 - Alternatively there is a new home ordering service available online or by calling 119 (you should not order online if you can get a test through other methods. This frees up home delivery for those who need it most).

Fundraising for the School

So far, the FoAS have raised more than £118 by only 4 parents using 'Easyfundraising' for their everyday online shopping, just imagine how much we would raise if lots more of you used it!

It's simple, all you do is either download the 'Easyfundraising' app or go to their website - https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fofalfristonschool/?q=friends, and shop through the app/website. There are hundreds of retailers signed up and they donate a percentage of what you have spent to the school. It doesn't cost you anything but will help raise much need money to benefit the children.